
BUSINESS AS USUAL  

AT WARE & KAY SOLICITORS 

The Government has announced that people over a certain age 
with pre-existing medical conditions are to self-isolate.  This will 
mean you are unable to venture out, go to the shops, the bank 
or pay bills.  For those that have put Powers of Attorney in 
place, now might be a good time for those you have appointed 
as Attorneys, to start helping you.  

If you have not already had a Power of Attorney prepared it 
would be sensible to consider putting this in place. 

We also understand clients will be concerned and may wish to 
make sure their affairs are in order. 

Therefore, whether you would like to update your existing Will 
or make one for the first time please speak to one of our  
experienced team who will be able to help. 

Whilst we are in uncertain times, we wish to reassure clients 
that we are operating on a ‘business as usual’ approach with 
minimum disruption to our service. 

Although our offices are closed to clients we are still open for 
business by telephone and email during normal working hours.  
Our staff are mostly working from home but we have  
established areas at our offices for safe exchange and signing 
of documents. 

Please contact our specialist teams for advice 

01904 716000 | 01937 583210 | law@warekay.co.uk 

We are available and happy to assist you 


